
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 15, 2006 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 

Mr. Joel T. Brennan 
Assistant Executive Director/Secretary 
Redevelopment Authority of the City of Milwaukee 
809 North Broadway, 2nd Floor 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
 

Mr. James Scherer 

Ms. Elaine Miller 

Ms. Vanessa Koster 
Department of City Development 
809 North Broadway, 2nd Floor 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
 Mr. Jeffrey J. Mantes 

Mr. Michael Loughlin 
DPW, Administration Services 
841 North Broadway, Room 501 
Milwaukee, WI  53202 

 

Mr. Bruce Block    
Reinhart, Boerner & Van Deuren, S.C. 
1000 N. Water Street 
Milwaukee, WI 53201 

Mr. Ron Leonhardt 
City Clerk 
200 East Wells Street, 2

nd
 Floor 

Milwaukee, WI  53202 

 
Re: Amended Petition for Airspace Lease 
 
Dear Ladies & Gentlemen: 
 
Attached for your administration is an Amended Petition for Airspace Lease.  This petition relates to 
Common Council File No. 051369 authorizing the grant of an airspace lease to the Redevelopment 
Authority of the City of Milwaukee. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
THOMAS O. GARTNER 
Assistant City Attorney 
 
TOG/mll:102027 
Enclosure 
 
1050-2005-3174 



 


